
 
 
 
 

 
July 25, 2016 

 
GENERAL ORDER – 24 Return of CinC 
 
By the authority vested in me as Commander-in-Chief of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil 
War, the National Constitution and Regulations, and National Policies, it is hereby ordered as 
follows: 
 
As laid out in General Order 24, I have returned from London, England, and am reassuming the 
duties and responsibilities of Commander-in-Chief.  I wish to thank Senior Vice Commander-in-
Chief Don Martin for standing-in for me during my absence.    
 
I am pleased to report the Chartering Ceremony, and first official meeting of the Ensign Davis 
Camp 10 of London England was very successful.  More information on our International Camp 
will be published in the future. 
 
Ordered this 25th day of July 2016. 
  
  
 
ATTEST /s/ Jonathan C. Davis, PDC /s/ Eugene G. Mortorff 
National Secretary Commander-in-Chief 
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